
Issue Summer 10 

07th July 2017 

This is always such a fantastic time of year at school, busy, but still 
full of celebration. Y6 had a fantastic day at Drayton Manor. Y5 
came 3rd in the County Cricket Finals at Edgbaston, 50 schools be-
gan this competition! Our rounders and tennis teams were at War-
wick University today for their County Finals- we can’t wait to find 
out how they did!  

All children received their reports today. Please read them carefully 
and if you have any feedback to offer please complete the reply slip 
on the covering letter.  

Next week for parents in Reception and Y1- don’t forget our transi-
tion meetings straight after school. 

Heads Up 

Summer 

Term 2017 

Monday 10th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for YR Par-
ents  

Tuesday 11th July 2017   

1.30pm Key Stage 2 Afternoon Performance  

Wednesday 12th July 2017   

Science Fair for selected children at Warwick University 

7pm Key Stage 2 Evening Performance  

Thursday 13th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for Y1 Parents 

Friday 14th July 2017        

EYFS Sports Morning here at school 9am 

5.30pm Home School Association Summer Disco 

Saturday 15th July 2017   

Leamington Arts Festival—Jephson Gardens  

Monday 17th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for Y2 Parents 

Tuesday 18th July 2017  

2pm Annual Oscar’s Ceremony Parents invited 

Thursday 20th July 2017  

9.15am Presentation of awards  

Friday 21st July 2017     

9.15am Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Parents Invited 

Children finish for the Summer Holiday on   
Friday 21st July 2017 

Friday 01st September and Monday 04th September 
2017 

Teacher Training Days 

Tuesday 05th September 2017 

Children Y1–Y6 back to school 

 Tesco Bags of Help Community Project                         Don’t forget to keep voting for us !   

To vote for us, you will need to make a purchase within the following stores: Leamington Spa Metro and Superstore, Lillington Express 
and Warwick Superstore. You will be given a token—please post it in our tube! 

PLEASE VOTE FOR US AND SPREAD THE WORD! 

https://iqmaward.com/news/clapham-terrace-receives-inclusive-

school-award/ 

Inclusion Award 

We are extremely excited to have been officially notified of our     
Inclusion Award.  The review can be read on the following link  

 

 

The report really does celebrate our wonderful school.  Some of the 
comments made embrace our ethos and highlight recent changes to 
our school, both to the building and to the standards of our teaching 
and learning.  It also praises our sense of cohesion.   

We hope you have the chance to read the report as it really does 
showcase our school and community. 

“There is a distinct sense of cohesion, clarity and purpose among all 
staff, The school nurtures and supports every child, regardless of the 
level of need” 

Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits 

Next week is our end of year        
production for Key Stage 2.  There 
are 2 performances at 1.30pm on 
Tuesday and at 7pm on Wednesday.  
The children have worked incredibly 
hard so please come along and           
celebrate their talent. 



Don’t forget to check out the school website @ 

www.claphamterraceinfo.co.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.10, 
£10.50 a week.  

Please ensure all cash payments 
come in a named envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
Clapham  Terrace Primary School WCC. 

Payments for dinners should be made 
on a Monday and sent into school in a 
sealed named envelope. 

You can also pay via AGORA. 
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Lost Property 

If your child is missing any items of 

clothing they will eventually make their 

way to the Lost Property Box.  We   

encourage you to  regularly check the 

lost property box in the hope that you 

can find any missing items. 

  

Parent View 

Parent View is an online Questionnaire 

for you to give your views on our 

school at any time of the year.   

Please take the time to go to    

 https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Log in with an email address or create 

an account and then answer the 12 

questions about our school. 

 

 

 



How to get in touch: 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace 

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

 

Telephone:  01926 423404 

Absence Line: 01926 430854 

 

Email:   

admin2312@welearn365.com 

 

Website: 

www.claphamterrace.info 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Rockets OOSC Ltd 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 

8.00am—8.45am and 3.15am-6pm 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm    

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall   during the 

hours above Or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book a 

place. Facebook page has more info! 

www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Available from 8am 

£3.50 session 

Register your child once 

THEN 

Use us as a drop in session before school. 

Pop in to the small hall before or  after school 

to set up this service 

Year Percentage 

R 100 

1 81.5 

2 100 

3 87 

4 90 

5 87 

6 93 

Reading 

Percentage  

Year Percentage 

R 97.78 

1 98.02 

2 96.3 

3 92.31 

4 95.19 

5 96.43 

6 97.72 

http://faithhopeandpolitics.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/school-attendance.jpg


Clapham Terrace Children’s News 

Arts Award 

On Monday 3rd July, year five were awarded Trinity College 
London arts award: Discover. Previously, when they were in 
year 4, they did a project with other schools to create puppets 
and use them in a show at foundry woods. This was to 
achieve the first certificate: Discover. 

By Eve—CTCN Reporter 

Snap Chat—Change to Location 
Feature 

We are aware that some of our pupils 
use Snap Chat. This is not something we 
would advise at all but the reality is that 
some of our older children are exposed to it. We would like 
to draw to your attention the fact that the app  has launched 
a new update called ‘Snap Map’ which allows users to share 
their location in real time, using the smartphone’s GPS sen-
sor.  

Given how the specific the feature is we would like to make 
you aware of this change as the default setting will be for 
users’ location to be visible to other users.  Whilst it may be 
useful for locating a genuine friend, this feature does allow 
people’s exact location to be potentially tracked by a 
strangers.  

We have had no information that this feature has been used 
maliciously but would urge you to disable any feature in   
order to safeguard your child.  To disable this feature you 
should go to “ghost mode” in their Snap Chat app.  Simply 
pinch the screen (as if zooming out from a photo) when it is 
in the selfie mode, to bring up the Snap Map.  We hope this 
information is useful. 

Tennis Finals 

Today,  Jacamo,Rhiannan, Thomas 
and El la went to a Warwick Universi -
ty to represent Clapham Terrace in 
the Tennis final.   Our rounders team 
also went along.  

Let ’s watch this space fo how well 
they did! 

By Thomas –CTCN Reporter  YEAR 2 UPDATE 

In Year 2 they have been making Tudor money bags with 
very hard stitching and they have also been making comics 
and timelines to show their year 2 year.  

By Toby and Jamie—CTCN Reporter Joke of the Day 

What type of music to balloons 

hate? 

A: Pop music 

By Ayse—CTCN Reporter 

PERFORMANCE REMINDER 

On Tuesday afternoon and Wednesday evening is 

the VERY IMPORTANT year six production that 

every one should come to so we sent out a re-

minder so that you can remember the dates. 

 

By Louie & Joey D– CTCN Reporter  


